
 October 2020 

DTSC WORK NOTICE 
Department of Toxic Substances Control – Our mission is to protect the people, communities, and environment of California from 
harmful chemicals by cleaning up contaminated sites, enforcing hazardous waste laws, and compelling the development of safer products. 

UC Richmond Field Station 
1301 SOUTH 46TH STREET RICHMOND, CA  94804 

Work is scheduled for October 19, 2020 

Under the oversight of the Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC), the responsible party’s 
(University of California, Berkeley) environmental consultants will be conducting environmental 
cleanup activities at the Site.  The purpose of this action is to remove PCB contaminated soil in the 
EPA North Meadow. This meadow is located directly north of the EPA lab. This action will lead to the 
removal and disposal of approximately 2,000 cubic yards of soil to an appropriately permitted landfill. 
 
What Work Will Be Done? 

• Work is scheduled to begin October 19th and is expected to take 2-3 weeks.  
• There will be an excavator on site to remove the soil, and it will be directly loaded into trucks 

for off-site disposal. If necessary, a water truck and hoses will be used to control dust from 
leaving the excavation boundaries.  

• A job trailer, truck, forklift, and dozer support may also be present to support the removal 
action. The site will be fenced, and access to the EPA Lab will be maintained.  

• The hazardous materials contractor will have approximately 5 people on site.  
• 3-4 environmental consultants will be present for perimeter air monitoring and confirmation 

sampling. 
  

Workers will be wearing protective gear and following Contra Costa County’s COVID-19 social 
distancing requirements.  All work will be completed during normal business hours (7:00 AM to 6:00 
PM). 
 
You may review Site information on DTSC’s EnviroStor website: 
https://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/public/profile_report?global_id=07730003 
 
DTSC Contact Information: 
Lynn Nakashima, Project Manager Lynn.Nakashima@dtsc.ca.gov  
Alejandro Vivas, Public Participation Specialist (510) 540-3911 or toll free at (866) 495-5651 or 
Alejandro.Vivas@dtsc.ca.gov  
For media requests, contact: 
Russ Edmondson, Public Information Officer, (916) 323-3372 or Russ.Edmondson@dtsc.ca.gov  
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